
Response to Reviews 

Dear Editors and Reviewers,  

Thank you for the comments concerning our manuscript entitled “How to perform 

intestinal ultrasound: anatomy and normal findings” (WJG-33462).  

The comments have been important and helpful to improve our paper. We made 

some editing and minor language polishing according to reviewer’s comments. 

We are hoping that after careful revision our paper deserves publication in WJG. 

Cordially 

Christoph F Dietrich 

Corresponding author 

 


